
 
 

Addendum 1 
August 18, 2023 

South Jersey Port Corporation (SJPC) 
Request for Proposals 

 
SJPC-23-63 Shed 2 Roof Repairs 

 
NOTICE 

 
This Addendum is considered part of this Request for Proposals and must be acknowledged with your 
submission. 
 
 

ADDENDUM TO THE SPECIFICATIONS  
 
 
Please be advised that the award for this project is scheduled for September 25, 2023. All work must be 
substantially completed by Friday, December 1, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


